

Dear Penn-Trafford School District Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome your student(s) back to Aramark Dining Services for the 2020-2021 school year. During these unprecedented times we want you to know that keeping your students safe while eating with us is our #1 priority.

We have been busy working alongside the district administration team to determine what is the safest dining solution and options to offer students when they come back to school.

Just recently, we received an exciting announcement from the USDA. Breakfast and lunch will be available for all K-8 students each school day for free until December 31st, 2020 OR until the state of Pennsylvania runs out of funding for the program. High School students on the free and reduced program will still continue to eat for free at the Main Plate line.

The prices for **after December 31**st are as follows:

- K-8 Breakfast in all Buildings: **Reduced \$0.30**, **Paid \$1.30**
- K-5 Lunch in all Buildings: Reduced \$0.40, Paid Regular \$2.25, Paid Premium \$2.60
- 6-8 Lunch in all Buildings: Reduced \$0.40, Paid \$2.95
- Grades 9-12 Breakfast & Lunch: Free at the <u>Main Plate</u> line to those who qualify, Paid students- items priced a la carte

We are grateful to be a partner to Penn-Trafford Schools and look forward to providing superior service for years to come.

Sincerely,

Meghan Cusack

Food Service Director, Aramark

meghan Cwack